Dear Church Family,

We hope this message finds you well. In light of the recent events and the grief many of us are
experiencing, we want to provide an update on the availability of grief counseling at our church.

Starting from next week, we will be offering grief counseling sessions every Wednesday at 7 PM
in the Community Room. These sessions will be led by our trained counselors who are here to
support you during this challenging time.

If you or someone you know could benefit from these sessions, please do not hesitate to join us.
All are welcome, and no prior registration is required.

We also encourage you to reach out if you need immediate support or have any questions. You
can contact the church office at (123) 456-7890 or via email at support@ourchurch.org.

Thank you for being part of our caring community. Together, we can navigate this journey of
healing.

In grace and peace,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Church Name]



